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The March Joint Powers Authority (March JPA) has extended the comment period on 
the Draft Environmental Impact Report (Draft EIR) for the Meridian D-1 Gateway 
Aviation Center Project (State Clearinghouse Number 2021040012).  In accordance 
with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), a Notice of Availability (NOA) for 
the Draft EIR was previously released on May 23, 2024, through which a 45-day 
comment period was established, thus allowing the public to provide comments on the 
Draft EIR until July 9, 2024.  In order to provide the public with an additional 
opportunity to provide comments on the Draft EIR, the 45-day public comment period 
will now end on Monday, July 22, 2024. 
 
As noted in the NOA, the Draft EIR is available for review at the March JPA’s offices 
(address below) or on the web at: 
 
➢ https://marchjpa.com/meridian-d1-gateway-aviation-center-project/ 

 
Written comments received by the March JPA no later than 5:00 p.m. on Monday, July 
22, 2024, will be responded to within the March JPA’s Final EIR.  Written comments 
may be delivered, mailed, or emailed to smith@marchjpa.com.  Written comments 
should be addressed as follows: 
 
➢ Jeffrey M. Smith, AICP 

Principal Planner 
March Joint Powers Authority 
14205 Meridian Parkway, Suite 140 
Riverside, CA  92518 
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